
 
 
 

         
 

 

 

 
                  5th November 2021 
 
 
RE: Children in Need Charity event 

 
Dear Respected Parents/Guardians, Assalaamu alaikum (Peace be with you), 
 
Eden Girls will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 19th November, at school. We are asking pupils 
to bring in money (around £3-£5) to purchase food that will be on sale, along with games and activities.  
 
In addition to this, we would like our pupils to raise money through sponsored activities outside of school, 
which could include educational challenges such as a reading marathon or sports related events (walks, runs, 
bike rides etc). Your daughter will bring home a sponsorship form to complete her chosen activity over the 
next two weeks. Please send in the sponsorship money collected by Thursday 18th November 2021.  
 
Finally, we would like all pupils to come dressed in non-uniform and with a primary theme colour of yellow. 
Clothing worn should be modest and in line with the school’s Islamic ethos. Pupils are to bring in a minimum 
of a £1 from Monday 8th November, which will be donated to Children in Need. Pupils will be required to bring 
in their school equipment for lessons and also wear their lanyards.  
 
Thank you in advance for your charitable donations. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan 
Assistant Principal  
 


